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From: EnviroLytical - B2H <info@envirolytical.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 8:56 PM

To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com

Subject: New Communication: No long term benefits for Baker County. The transmission

contractors will bring in their own skilled people, and will leave Baker County as soon
as the job is done. NO BENEFIT There is already a pow

Flag Status: Flagged

Vivian Zikmund <vivianzikmund@gmail.com>

https://el2.envirolytical.com/communication/view/103277

No long term benefits for Baker County. The transmission contractors will bring in their own skilled people, and will
leave Baker County as soon as the job is done. NO BENEFIT There is already a power corridor established through
central Oregon. This corridor does not have the population, farming, or ranching communities as Eastern Oregon. The
proposed lines through Durkee are unacceptable for many reasons. 1. Noise from the lines are very disturbing. We do
not want it near our homes or animals. 2. There has been more studies done on how the lines are going to effect the
Sage Grouse, but long term studies have not been established on human beings. We believe health issues could result in
having these lines close to our homes and the food we grow to eat. 3.We believe Durkee was chose as an easy choice for
Idaho Power and other sites were overlooked. My choice for the line is the established corridor through central Oregon.
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